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Head Teacher’s Message 
May 2020 

 
Dear boys and girls, 
 
I wanted to write you a letter to introduce myself. My name is Mr Murray and I will 
be your Head Teacher at Noble Primary School. I am really looking forward to you 
starting with us for Primary 1 in August. One of our Primary 6 children designed a 
special welcome card for you, I really love the colours and the message and I hope you 
do too. Inside your envelope, you will also find one of our special attachment hearts. 
Read over the message with a grown up. We want everyone to feel safe and secure at 
our school. 
 
I know that you will be very excited to start school. We can’t wait to meet you! All of 
my staff will be working hard to make sure you have a successful transition from 
nursery. To share information, I have set up a Twitter page for your parent to follow. 
Follow us @P1Noble. I would also like to ask your parent a favour. Could he/she email 
me their email address at ht@noble.n-lanark.sch.uk  This means I can keep them up to 
date with any news from the school. Thank you and I hope to see you very soon. 
 
Stay safe, 
 
 
Mr Murray 
Head Teacher 
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Our shared vision: Working 
together to create a nurturing, 

inclusive, rights respecting 
community, where learning is 

exciting, challenging and relevant. 
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